
 

 9th December 2024 

  

   

Dear Parents/Carers   

  

Swimming Update 

 

Year 4 will be swimming at the Hadleigh Swimming Pool on a Tuesday.  Lessons will start 

on Tuesday 14th January and end on Tuesday 11th February. After half term the children 

will swim at The Kingfisher Leisure Centre, we will confirm dates nearer the time. The 

children will be accompanied by Mrs Weatherill, Mrs Prall and Mrs Thacker.  

  

Children will require either a one-piece swimming costume (girls) or close fitting trunks (boys) 

a towel and a waterproof bag.  All children must wear a swimming hat.  Please note that all 

earrings must be removed (County policy)  

  

Yours faithfully,  

  

  
  

Mrs S Baker  

Headteacher  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  


